
Special Church Business Meeting
Sunday March 21, 2021

The Purpose of this Special Meeting was to consider an offer made to the church to purchase
the1844 Weston Rd property (formerly the WAES/Frontlines building) and, due to the
pandemic protocols, a Zoom online/telephone meeting was held.

Mary Ellen Rowley and Derek Ballantyne (the church’s development consultant) formulated the
agreement along with the church’s legal counsel, John Fox. At the meeting the offer to
purchase was explained and financial specifics were disclosed. After the discussion, a motion
was passed by the church unanimously to sell according to the terms of the offer to purchase.

We appreciated the clear explanation of the various aspects of the offer shared by Mary Ellen
Rowley, the risks and rewards of the sale or not selling from David Geldart and the leadership of
the meeting from Darlene Lucas and church members who asked questions providing further
clarification.

We thank God for the leadership He has provided our church congregation giving direction
throughout this process. Please continue to pray that God would be directing the Weston Park
Faith community to new ways of sharing his love, hope and grace.


